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Dear Sprint customer,








If you received the following message 'please ask your Sprint distributor for ECN 1/96' during the selftest with your Sprint programmer, the software has detected some noises on the parallel port of your PC. These noises can decrease the quality of the programming and result in a decreased programming yield.  To assist in reducing the noises, you should try step by step the following recommendation:








1.) Please use a second / different parallel port of your PC / or a different PC





2.) Please install the parallel port interface which was delivered together with the programmer





3.) Please install between the Sprint Programmer and the parallel cable a EMI suppression filter in form of a 25-pin Sub-D-Connector (e.g. Bürklin 75D3894)
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